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Automotive Meeting 2/25/11 – Triton College 

 

 This meeting was a short lunch period meeting during the High School Instructors 
conference.  It included representatives from Triton College, Proviso, Riverside/Brookfield, 
Ridgewood, and Leyden High Schools.  The primary topic of discussion was the ongoing process 
of dual credit.  Teachers were all reminded of the steps required to approve a class for dual credit 
and for their students to receive college credit.  The committee re-confirmed last year’s 
recommendation that students that take at least two automotive classes (2.0 credits) in high 
school would then receive dual credit for one Triton class, AUT 112 (Intro to Automotive). 
(Pending the dual credit approval process)  This should be the rough equivalent of the contact 
hours that the Triton course has. 


